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            Registration Number INC 1300522 

 

Important Announcement -  Krishibid Australia Annual Dinner 2018 

 

23 April 2018 

 

Dear Krishibid 

 

Krishibid Australia very recently came to know that Honourable Prime 

Minister of The People’s Republic of Bangladesh Sheikh Hasina is visiting 

Australia during this week and a Citizen’s Reception is scheduled on 

28/04/2018 (Saturday) evening at Sydney. 

 

In honour of the PM’s reception event, Krishibid Australia has postponed 

its pre-confirmed Annual Dinner 2018 and re-scheduled on 07 July 2018 

(Saturday) at the same venue. 

 

Krishibid Australia sincerely apologises to its valued members who had 

intended (many of whom already made their payments) to attend KBA’s 

Annual Dinner on this Saturday for the inconvenience caused. One of the 

KBA EC members will contact you soon  

 

We highly appreciate your kind understanding and wish the success of 

the event. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Dr Masud Parvez 

General Secretary 

Krishibid Australia, Inc. 


